FFYS STINGRAYS

PAG Meeting Minutes

August 16, 2010

Members Present:  Dave Nykanen, Pam Shelley, Michael Schmall, Mike McNeece, Sara Leshok, Arlene Duarte, Greg Fedurek, Adam Bander, Maria Borri, Liz Kennedy, Robin Ahmad, Sarah Gidley, Rich Bennetts.

Meeting started @7:10

President’ Report:  Website to go live Aug. 17th.  Everyone looking forward to on-line meet registrations and more frequently updated information.  Sept. 1st will be our kick-off meeting for the 2010-2011 swim season at the Y in the exercise room.  Sept. 8th will be 1st practice.  New swimmers should show up at the Y at 6:30 for coach evaluation. Sara L. to contact Observer to publicize kick-off meeting.

Officer positions are as follows:

President:  Greg Fedurek

Vice-President:  Dave Nykanen

Treasurer:  Sarah Gidley

Secretary:  Sara Leshok

Meet Entry:  Arlene Duarte

Membership:  Robin Ahmad/Pam Shelley

Merchandise:  Maria Borri

Meet Director:  Michael Schmall

Social Chair:  Liz Kennedy

Head Communicator:  Liz Kennedy

Welcome to all new board members!

Other upcoming important dates:

Oct. 1: Mock Meet at NF

Oct. 13th:Hayride at Heritage Park

Dec. ?: Bowling party at Langans

Feb.? :  Spirit Dinner at the Y

Website Update:  Sarah Gidley has been working hard to get the new site up.  There will still need to be paper registrations at the kick-off meeting.  Payments to the Y will be handled separately from the website.  Passwords will be given out to active FFYS members to check top times, registrations, fees. Invoices will be sent out monthly.

Merchandise:  Maria to put together a flyer for a team day at Different Strokes.  Members can frequent the store on that day and FFYS will reap a percentage of the profits.  Swimmers attending the Mock Meet will receive a free FFYS swim cap.

Coach’s Report:  Rich was very happy with the performance of the 6 swimmers that attended Summer Nats. In Maryland.  Coaching staff will stay the same with Rich, Mo, Emily, Julie, and Chelsea on board.  Mid-October will be the first meet, but more news about the meet schedule will be out after Rich’s meeting on Aug. 28th.  There is some discussion of combining the 8&Under state meet with the older kids.  

Rich would like to implement more coach contact with parents especially to encourage meet participation.  We had many swimmers who did not attend meets last year.  Meet entries will typically be due on a Tuesday to allow for Monday eve. Sessions with parents as needed.

Practice times and locations will stay fairly consistent with less time at Harrison due to pool issues.  Sunday practices from 8-10 will continue on non-meet weekends.

Meet Director Report:  Michael to start process of booking Waterford Kettering for our Holiday Meet, December 11,12.  More info to follow re: garnering volunteers using new website.

Next Meeting:  Sept. 13 at NF at 7PM

